
 

 

 
 

Technical Bulletin #2020-M-02 

 

Date: February 27, 2020 

Author: James E. Akins, 

National Technical Services Manager 

RE: SAFETY ADVISORY - Steep-Slope Roof Loading with Battens 

for Polyglass Polystick®  Underlayments packaged in plastic 

wraps 

 

With respect to proper handling and installation of Polyglass Polystick products in the field, customer safety is 

our number one priority. 

 
By publication of this Technical Bulletin, Polyglass USA Polystick underlayment membrane products packaged 

in plastic wraps require the application of batten strips to approved substrates including but not limited to 

plywood, OSB, and anchor sheets prior to loading these products on steep slope roofing projects. This 

practice will assure safe and secure loading of these products prior to installation. 

 
Care should be taken during the underlayment loading procedure as rolls may slide if batten strips are not 

installed. Required batten strips may be removed during installation of the underlayment membranes. 

 
Polyglass assumes no liability for damages for underlayment rolls loaded on steep roofs where batten strips 

are not installed. 

 
In the event of more detail application and warranty questions, all questions can be directed to the 

POLYGLASS Technical Services Department at 866-794-9659. 
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